
NMAA Board Summary 
September 26, 2012 

 
The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met in regular session on Wednesday, 
September 26 at the NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor.  
 

The Board of Directors first took action on the hiring of a new Executive Direcor.  After the process 

was explained, Assistant Executive Director Sally Marquez was recommended for the position and 

the Board then approved her hiring.  Marquez was offered a contract thru June of 2014 and 

accepted. 

The Board of Directors voted to table the consideration of Classification & Alignment proposals for 

the 2014-15/2015-16 block.  Thoughts from the new Executive Director, Board Members, and the 

entire NMAA membership will be considered and new action will be taken during the December 

Board of Directors Meeting.  Current and new proposals will be considered moving forward.   

The Board of Directors voted to table a proposal that would revise the officials' fee schedule for 

Pool Play in the sport of Volleyball.  This will be taken to the Volleyball Sports Specific Committee 

and brought back to the Board at a later meeting. 

NMAA staff presented informtion as discussion items pertaining to upcoming Basketball Rules Clinic 

dates, the 2012 NMAA Fall Conference, and upcoming Board/Commission openings.   

NMAA Commission Member Pete MacFarlane presented information as a discussion item regarding 

the possibility of adding a Private School representative to the Board of Directors. 

The next Board of Directors meeting will be held December 6, 2012. 

 

 

 
 


